TOWN OF STANFORD

CONSERVATION ADVISORY COMMISSION

Town Hall

26 Town Hall Road

P.O. Box 436

Stanfordville, N.Y. 12581

March 28, 2012


The Conservation Advisory Commission convened at the request of several home owners that have concerns regarding the Darling/Kading Mine Application.

MEMBERS PRESENT:  Lisa Kilmer, Mike Picinelli, Barry Haydasz, Charles Shaw   



        and Sonia Barrenger.


This meeting convened at the home of Bob Turro, 5617 Rte 82, Clinton Corners, New York 12514, phone# 845-868-7187, then proceeded to the home of Neal Dennehy, 458 Jamison Hill Rd., Clinton Corners, New York 12514, phone# 845-868-7319.  Also present at this meeting was Gary Marone, 5609 Rte. 82, Clinton Corners, NY 12514.

Mr. Neal Dennehy also gave us his e-mail address to enable us to forward whatever information we might have of interest, e-mail: ndennehy@optonline.net .

The expansion area is all “up land meadow” according to the map that was produced by Barry for the CAC at GES.

Charles Shaw stated that we could possible get access through Central Hudson’s access area, he would check on this and advise the Board.  Charlie has spoken with Joe Murray and it was noted that the application was “incomplete at this time”.

Lisa stated that the Farm & Ag Committee should be notified as Stanford wants the agriculture in this area to be protected as indicated in the Master Plan.

According to a map it was noted that wet lands will come into play and we would like to walk that area.

The Committee advised the home owners that we would keep them in the loop of any changes that took place.

Respectfully submitted:   Sonia Barrenger, Secretary

